
HEALTH SCRUTINY COMMITTEE

Committee Rooms 1&2  Meeting: Tuesday 1 June 2010
Town Hall Tea: 5.00 pm (Stopford House)
Stockport Business: 6.00 pm

Substitutes

Councillors who require a substitute to be appointed should inform the Council Secretariat 
using the pro-forma by 4.00 pm on Thursday 27 May, 2010. Councillors who wish to 
arrange their own substitute should inform the Council Secretariat of the name of their 
substitute prior to the commencement of the meeting.

1.  MINUTES                                                                                                           (Enclosed)                                                                                                  
            

To approve as a correct record and sign the Minutes of the meeting held on 6 April, 2010. 

2.  DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST

Councillors and officers to declare any interest which they may have in any of the items on 
the agenda for this meeting (including whipping declarations)

3.  CALL-IN

To consider any call-in items.

4. DIGNITY IN CARE – THE ROLE OF SCRUTINY                                              (Enclosed)
 
To consider a report on dignity in care and the role of scrutiny in engaging in issues relating 
to dignity in care. 

Stockport has a local Dignity in Care Champions Group which aims to promote and raise 
awareness of dignity across all local health and social services. The Group is keen to 
engage with the Health Scrutiny Committees regarding the work of the Group, the dignity in 



care agenda in general and ways in which Scrutiny may be able to contribute to this 
agenda. 

The Committee is invited to comment on the report and consider ways in which the 
Committee’s work programme may contribute to the dignity in care agenda

Officer contact: Nicole Alkemade, email Nicole.Alkemade@stockport-pct.nhs.uk 

5. DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC HEALTH’S ANNUAL REPORT       (Oral Report)

To consider an oral overview of the key issues contained in the Director of Public Health’s 
Annual Report. 

Each year the PCT commissions the Director of Public Health to produce an independent 
professional report on the health of the people of Stockport, including recommendations for 
improvement for local service providers. The Council is invited to produce a formal 
response to the report and its recommendations.

The Scrutiny Committee is invited to submit comments on the report and identify any 
issues which the Committee wish to consider in further detail as part of the 2010/11 
work programme. 

Officer contact: Dr Watkins, e-mail stephen.watkins@stockport-pct.nhs.uk

6. RÉSUMÉ OF THE HEALTH AND WELLBEING PARTNERSHIP                    (Enclosed)
PARTNERSHIP – 22 MARCH 2010

To note the résumé of the meeting held on 22 March 2010.                              

Officer contact: Jonathan Vali Tel: 474 3201, email: jonathan.vali@stockport.gov.uk

7. AGENDA PLANNING                                                                                       (Enclosed)

To consider a report of the Assistant Chief Executive (Strategy and Democracy).
 
The report sets out planned agenda items for the Scrutiny Committee’s next two meetings 
and Forward Plan items that fall within the remit of the Scrutiny Committee.

The Scrutiny Committee is invited to consider the information in the report and put 
forward any agenda items for future meetings of the Committee.

Officer contact: Gaynor Alexander Tel: 474 3186 email: gaynor.alexander@stockport.gov.uk

Agenda officer contact: Steve Worthington on 474 3239, 
email: steve.worthington@stockport.gov.uk or Fax: 0161 474 3240 
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If you require a copy of the agenda or a particular report(s) by e mail or in large print, braille 
or audio, please contact the above person for further details. A minicom facility is available 
on 0161 474 3128.

 
A loop system is available in the meeting rooms in the Town Hall. Please contact the Tow 
Hall Reception on 0161 474 3251 for further details.


